
Palk) Jtatlon 

W 
3. VO![e 

A. D. SMITH, JR.. PRES. 

E 
C. 

OJ 
ee0a 

Sweetwater 

SWEETWATER, TENNESSEE 
PHONE 5025 

October 31, 1956 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 29$ 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

WILBY MANN, STA. MGR. 

This is to oonfirm and thank you for your nice letter 
and signal report on our last frequency test program. 

WDEH is always happy to receive reports from the 
National Radio Clubs. 

Our next frequency test program will be conducted, 
Thursday, November 15, 1956 from 1:00 to 1:30 A.M. E.S.T. 

Thanks again and we hope to hear from you again soon. 

Yours truly, 

J. R. Blair, 
Chief Engineer 
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